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Policy 8080 Responsible Use of Technology and Social Media (Implementation Procedures) 

 

    

To:     All Staff 

 

From:  Karalee Turner-Little 

     Deputy Superintendent 

 

On July 11, 2019, the Superintendent provided to the Board modified implementation procedures to 

Policy 8080 Responsible Use of Technology and Social Media. The implementation procedures were 

modified to align with new HCPSS best practices and provide more transparency for staff in regard to 

their responsibilities for laptops and other mobile devices assigned to them. 

 

All of these changes are effective immediately. These policies and implementation procedures in their 

entirety can be accessed on the HCPSS website at http://www.hcpss.org/board/policies/. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this update. 
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